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             10/28/2024       

  
Subject: Act on Donation of Formal Choir Uniforms For Heritage Middle 

School 
  
Contact Person: Derick Sibley, Chief Financial Officer 

Dr. Chris Miller, Director of Finance 
  
Policy/Code: CDC(LOCAL) 
  
Priority and 
Performance 
Objective: 

Priority 3: Parents, Families and Community Satisfaction and 
Engagement 
Objective 3.2: Community Engagement and Partnerships 

  
Summary: Board Policy CDC(LOCAL) states, “The Board of Trustees will 

receive bequests and donations or other monies or funds coming 
legally into its hands in the name of the District.” 
 
The Heritage Choir Boosters would like to donate formal choir 
uniforms for students at Heritage Middle School. The cost of the 
uniforms is $6,003.00. (Dresses - $5,367.80, Tuxedos - $636.00). 

  
Attachments: Donation Form 
  
Recommendation: The recommendation is for the Board of Trustees to approve the 

donation of formal choir uniforms for Heritage Middle School 
students. 

 



I 

Booster Club/PTA Donation Form 

GCISD Policy 
District Policy CDC gives the Superintendent or designee the authority to accept gifts valued at less than 
$5,000 and that meet the acceptance criteria.  Only the Board may accept gifts valued at $5,000 
or greater.   

Booster Club/PTA Information 
Booster Club/PTA Name 

Contact Person 

Contact Phone Number 

E-Mail Address

DIstrict Contact 

Date Submitted 

Donation/Purchase Information 
Description of Items 
Purchased/Donated 

Date Purchased 

Purchase Price 

Does donation require 
removal or addition of 
permanent fixture to 
buildings or grounds? 

Y N 

If yes, a Building & Site Improvement Form must be completed. This form 
is located on the District website under Facility Services. 

Please submit donation form to: 
Financial Services 

Grapevine-Colleyville ISD 
derick.sibley@gcisd.net 

Heritage Choir Boosters

817-513-8244
brandyhankinswrites@gmail.com

9/19/24

Formal Choir Uniforms for students
8/29/24
Total: $6,003 (Dresses: $5,367.80,Tuxedos: $636.00)

Brandy Roberts, President

Audrey Alotto, Heritage Choir Director
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